SECRETARY AND TREASURER
H.J. HARWICK

MAYO CLINIC

ROCHESTER, MINNESOTA
June 9, 1941

Dear Fred:

Just a note to congratulate you on your
election to the presidency of the American Medical
Association. You have long taken an active part in
the affairs of the Association and at the same time
have constantly advanced your standing in Surgery so
it seems to me this now comes as a well-merited I'eCof=
nition, and particularly pleasing because it was unan-—
imous.

Your many friends here and I are happy that
it has happened.,

Cordially
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Dr. I'red W. Rankin
271 West Short Street
Lexington, Kentucky



